
V-space for returning trainees

Managing transitions – finding balance

Online groups facilitated by senior coaches from the Professional Support Unit

V-space online group provides a forum for peer support and group 

coaching for trainees who are due to return to training in early 2021. 

Individuals across all specialties and stages of training meet virtually in 

small groups (max 12 per group).

Groups meet for 2 hours once a fortnight for 4 sessions, with options to 

connect in-between sessions. 

V-space starts on Wednesday 24th March 2021,1pm – 3pm

To book your place click here

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=K5Gn_5ewMUGcD9DoB1Wyqy_N2dia4StEr8rvzDM1MnlUM0hHQjlYR0FFMTI4NVNBUlI5NElFNkg4Qy4u

